
H-1 CORRESPONDENCE – Karen Miller 

From: Karen Miller [mailto:kswalesmiller@msn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 2:10 PM 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: Preserve Los Cerritos  
 
I am writing to ask the City Council members and Mayor to support the guidelines established by 
the Preserve Los Cerritos committee and City Planners. Much work has gone into establishing 
guidelines that are fair to all residents and help keep green space in our beautiful neighborhood.    
 
 I  received an anonymous flyer filled with untruths (or alternate facts) asking neighbors  not to 
support the changes. They are presenting the argument that the city is trying to take their 
homeowner rights. Nothing could be farther from the truth.. One neighbor was told that if the 
changes pass, no one will be able to add a second story. This is untrue.  
 
The guidelines address lot mergers, lot splitting, and minimum setback requirements. I hope you 
to vote to help Preserve Los Cerritos. 
 
Karen Miller 
Coldwell Banker Beachside 
BRE# 01446026 
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